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A happiest greeting in the Lord to you all, our family in the body of Christ!  

How time flies, and we canôt believe that  itôs going to be almost 2 months since we arrived (9/22/16) in 

Isabel, Leyte, Philippines. Humbly, weôve seen Godôs Glory and His Power wonderfully revealed in many 

areas, and so we thought we would like to share a praise report to the glory of our Fat her God!    

If you havenôt visited the Facebook page of Lantaw-Ugma Outreach, we encourage you to check it out. 

You donôt need an FB account to visit the page.  

For those who havenôt or cannot access our Facebook page, here are the highlights of what our Lord 

God has done to this ministry in the last 1.5 months : 

 

¶ (09.24.16) - 1st Saturday session in LUO ministry 

site. We reintroduced ourselves and asked the 

children to write something about themselves, 

their family members and what theyôre thankful 

for.  From their writings, we learned more about 

these children and what the Lord has done in 

their hearts. Such heartwarming messages! J 
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¶ (10.01.16) 2nd Saturday: We distributed raincoats (to help kids not be soaking wet when 

it rains during their tr avel to/from LUO ministry site), backpacks (to keep their Bible dry)  

and praise journal/pen/pencil.  

  

We also did the very first Home Visitation for this year where we visited 4 homes and had 

a chance to get to know members of the child ôs family. We plan to visit more families in 

the coming weeks/months. 
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¶ (10/3/16) Monday: Fellowship with LUO High school students. 

 Topic: Purity/God’s Wisdom/ Book of Proverbs.   

  

 

¶ (10.08.16) 3rd Saturday: And the children kept showing up! 
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¶ (10.10.16) - With the faithfulness of Godôs people, LUO was able to purchase this much 

needed vehicle for the ministry.   Oh, praise You, Father God! 

 

 

¶ (10.15.16) 4th Saturday: Each week, we see an increasing number of children 

attending and each time, we have been blessed of seeing willing hearts to hear and 

memorize Godôs Word.   
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¶ (10.22.16) Yes, on our last Saturday session for the month of October, more new faces showed up.  

All new attendees requested to have their own copies of the Bible—praise the Lord God! 

 

                        Older teens spent time helping younger LUO children with their memory verses… J 
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¶ (10.24.16) Home Visitation. Visited the home of one LUO child who had an 

accident late Friday night on 10.21.16; Alan brought her to a clinic the next day 

(Saturday) for proper medical attention where the child received some stitches 

on her injury . 
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Driveway Repair Project #1 – the First of Three! 

Yes, the Lord God has done it again! :) Thank you to those who help in making the LUO's first construction of 

the much needed driveway repair possible. There are a total of 3 areas to be repaired, then the truck will have a 

better climb ~ :) If you are led by the Lord and you want to be a part of this project through prayer and financial 

support, God bless you! To support this project with your giving, please visit our website, lantawugma.org or its 

Facebook page and click on the óSupport LUOô button.  Thank you! <3 
 

 

 

       

 

Lantaw-Ugma Outreach, Inc. 

www.lantawugma.org 

https://www.facebook.com/LantawUgma/photos/pcb.605390882965927/605390566299292/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/LantawUgma/photos/pcb.605390882965927/605390566299292/?type=3

